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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON ELECTION LAW REVIEW 
 
FROM: Robert J. Conlin, Senior Staff Attorney 
 
RE: Voting Systems by County 
 
DATE: November 10, 2004 

At the October meeting of the Special Committee on Election Law Review, committee members 
inquired about the different types of voting systems used in the state.  The enclosed document, prepared 
by staff of the State Elections Board in November 2003, identifies the various types of voting equipment 
in use throughout Wisconsin.  According to Kevin Kennedy, Executive Director, State Elections Board, 
this information may be updated by the end of this year as surveys related to the November elections are 
returned by municipal clerks from throughout the state. 
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